
Dear Kindergarten and First Grade Students,  

We are going to have a lot of fun learning this 
year!  I’m looking forward to our time 
together, and I hope you are too!  

Here is our supply list: 

 #2 wooden pencils (4 dozen) 

 pencil sharpener 

 1 big eraser (you can also get the pencil “cap erasers”) 

 crayons (24 count is perfect) 

 colored pencils 

 washable markers in classic colors 

 2 highlighters 

 2 black fine point Sharpies (not ultra fine) 

 4 oz. white school glue 

 2 glue sticks 

 school box or pencil bag (for storing pencils and markers) 

 1 two pocket folder (to keep homework and notes wrinkle free) 

 backpack or book bag 

 headphones (for iPad and computer work when we need sound 
and are working independently) 

 gym shoes (that stay at school for gym class; they don’t have to be 
new, but they do need to be clean) 

 slippers or extra shoes for the classroom (When we come in from 
recess, we change shoes if our outside shoes become muddy.) 

 old shirt or art apron (for our messy art projects) 

Please write your name on all of your supplies.  See you on Wednesday, 
August 23, 2017!  May you have a wonderful summer! 

 

Mrs. Econom       deconom@denton.k12.mt.us 


